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A	message	from	the	Chair A	message	from	Tom

Dear Choir member,

A very Happy New Year to everyone!


Our first rehearsal for this term will take place 
this Wednesday, 13th January on Zoom; it is a 
lovely opportunity to chat and catch up with 
members before the rehearsal starts. Please do 
join us at 7:00pm before the singing starts at 
7:30pm.


Thank you so much to all members who have 
registered with Amazon Smile and have 
nominated Llysfaen Singers as their charity. 
Amazon Smile is a website is operated by 
Amazon and works in exactly the same way as 
Amazon.  For those of you who haven’t yet 
done so, it’s very simple to set up.  You just 
need to visit smile.amazon.co.uk  and, on your 
first visit , select Llysfaen Singers from the list of 
charities before you begin shopping.  Amazon 
will remember your nominated charity for all 
future eligible purchases and will make a small 
donation to us every time you make a 
purchase.


A big thank you also to those choir members 
who have paid their £20 in lieu of fees. For 
those who have yet to pay, please could you do 
so by next Wednesday, 20th January. We very 
much look forward to seeing everyone at our 
first rehearsal of the term.


Until then… 

Stay safe, stay singing

Joanna Burdett 

 Happy New Year! Blwyddyn Newydd Dda! 


Hope you all had a wonderful Christmas 
break, all things considered. It was so lovely 
to be able to work with you all towards the 
end of last term to make some wonderful 
music for Christmas, all be it from afar. We 
start again on Wednesday 13th January, 
looking at some more of our old favourites. 
Thank you so much for all your patience with 
the technology as well. I understand it’s not 
an ideal situation, but it’s the best we can get 
out of this current global situation we find 
ourselves in. A huge thank you to the 
committee for providing us with the means to 
rehearse online, Gwen for being a brilliant 
accompanist and also to all of you for 
remaining so positive! Please continue to 
support, and I look forward to seeing your 
happy, smiling faces again on Wednesday, for 
a good old sing song! Let’s brighten up those 
January blues! 

Return	to	rehearsing	in	person

I am sure we are all very much looking 
forward to a swift return to rehearsals in 
person. At this stage, I am uncertain when 
this will be, but will keep you fully up to date 
with any progress. Carolyn, our Treasurer, is 
completing a grant application to Ty Cerdd for 
resources to be used upon our return.  
Additionally, we will be undertaking various 
risk assessments between now and then. 
Even if we are unsuccessful in our grant 
application, the committee will still ensure 
that all necessary precautions are taken, 
including the purchase of resources, to ensure 
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that our return is as safe as possible.


In the meantime, your Voice Reps will be 
contacting you very shortly to ask for your 
opinions on what we are currently doing as a 
choir and welcome all suggestions for the way 
forwards. Our next committee meeting is on 
February 2nd and we will consider all your 
points.   

SMILE	PLEASE!

Christmas	Quiz	participants	and	winners

Committee	meeting	December	2020







Kath is organising a virtual Scavenger Hunt on 
Wednesday, February 10th at 7:30pm. We hope 
that as many of you as possible will be able to 
join us and take part in this fun event from the 
comfort of your homes. More info from Kath 
nearer the time!  
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